
 This Fall, we all will work together within the following committees:

November  Jones Market Sales Fundraiser (Nikki Smithyman, Chair)
November 15th Family Art Night and Silent Auction  (Jackie Voigt, Chair)
November 11-15th Scholastic Book Fair  (Danielle Holtz, Chair)
Sponsorship for March 2025 Family Carnival (Jeanne Raub, Chair)

To sign up, please either go to
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A49A8A72AAAF94-51808731-202425

OR notify Mrs. Raub at parentscoop@att.net 

All four of the above committees are interestingly different in terms of one’s
interests, strengths, and time commitment :)
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“ S I G N  U P ,  S I G N  U P .  E V E R Y  P E R S O N ,
E V E R Y W H E R E . . . E V E R Y B O D Y  D O  T H E I R

S H A R E ! ”
Based on song, “Clean up”, sung by Barney, the Big Purple Dinosaur, 1992-2010

Thank you to those who signed up for a Fall
committee last week!!

We still need a few more families to sign up for
at least one fall committee (see below). Do not
hesitate to ask Mrs. Raub any questions :)



Some Reminders

Please send a sweat-shirt or jacket to preschool. Fall is here and it is
a bit cooler outside in the nature area/on walks.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------

MARK THE DATE!
November 11th-15th: PCP’s Fall Scholastic In-
Person Book Fair.  Plan ahead to give a book(s) for
holiday/birthday gifts.  The Fall Scholastic Book
Fair provides PCP “Scholastic Dollars” to purchase
classroom and office supplies, resources and
furniture/storage :) 

October 11, 2024, PCP Family Trip to Schuster’s Farm
8AM-6PM. $8 per person 2 years old and up(includes a
small pumpkin).  PCP Field Trip Scholarships
available. (PCP Staff will be at farm between 9-11AM)
Permission/RSVP form is on page 3 of this  newsletter.

We are need of some clear Elmer’s glue to make
slime :) 

Surprise your teacher with 1 bottle of clear glue!

If paying with cash/check, please remember that 2K, 3K & 3K/4K
Extended AM-Day Program tuition fees are due by the 14th of each
month to avoid late fees. 

RSVP forms for Schuster Farm Family Field Trip are due by Wed Oct 9.
The form just gives us an idea of how many people are attending. Feel
free to email a photo or turn in form to Mrs. Raub. (see below for more
info and RSVP form on p. 3)

This family trip is open to all friends and family of current PCP
students.  




